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NOTICE OF PUBLIC COMMENTANDIDEADEINEWFORSUBMISSION:
Public comment may be (1) emailed to (2) submitted in
writing, identifying the matter number and the name of the public member at the

RL or (3) using the same URL,
submitting a request for oral comment only when the matter is called, instead of written
comment.

October 21. Individual written public comment shall be no more than two minutes in

length on each agenda or nonagenda item. The Board shall limit the total time for
nublic comment on each asenda ar nonaoenda item_includino rnmmunir-nﬁ'nnc and

-~
ot

By
N | LL\ - ‘

A

i J

g izational renorts_ tn 15 minutes in lenoth. With Roarvd roncont the Procidont may

L.

N -

B

.

increase or decrease the length of time allowed for public comment, depending on the
topic and the number of written public comments.
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Board Comments:

Second Vice President Minnick said he appreciates the work being done for the
. Lignirp /=i /

Member Murawski asked for clarification on how these contracts overlap or interact with
the learning hubs that have been opened already. She also asked for the process of how
the department modified the scope of work for the contracts due to the different
environment we have because of COVID and for the funding that was provided through
each site. Ms. Kaur first answered how the work is modified. She explained that in
August the department asks all agencies to give their proposals on how they will be
providing the services. They also ask the agencies to contact the individual school sites
and principals to ﬁnd out how they will be collaborating. She noted that the agency’s
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that, when the contracts were being written, learning hubs were not planned. Therefore,
she contacted the agencies connected to the sites selected for learning hubs and asked
them for a budget to increase the usual time of service from four to seven hours and to
give us extra staff.

Member Vang thanked Ms. Kaur and the Youth Development Department. She gave a
shout out to community partners as well. She made a motion to remove the Fathers and
Families contract so that it can be voted on separately. She asked if the District has a
selection process in place that ensures there is no conflict of interest when selecting
contracts. Ms Kaur said there are processes and procedures in place to make sure that
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